
 

 

 
 

December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Pantomime Visit on Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
 
We are thrilled to let you know that we have secured enough tickets for a Pantomime visit for your child. Students have worked really 
hard this term, and as an additional reward, we would like to take them to this event.  
 
 
Date:   Wednesday 20th December 2023 
Time:   1.15pm, returning to school at approximately 5.00pm 
Location:  Customs House Theatre, South Shields, NE33 1ES 
 
 
This festive production promises to be a delightful experience for students. We appreciate that this is last minute, however, we felt it 
was too good an opportunity to miss out on. If for any reason you would prefer that your child remains in school, please reply to this 
email. Otherwise, please make plans for your child to travel home or be collected at 5.00pm. 
 
I would also like to confirm that Christmas Lunch will be served prior to leaving school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bell  
Vice Principal 
 

 


